

June 25, 2021

VIA Electronic Mail (holly.kaloz@epa.ohio.gov)

Ms. Holly Kaloz Ohio EPA Division of Air Pollution Control Lazarus Government Center P.O. Box 1049 Columbus, OH 43216-1049

Re: Ohio EPA Public Notice – Ohio's Regional Haze State Implementation Plan

Dear Ms. Kaloz:

Pursuant to Ohio EPA's public notice of its intended submittal of Ohio's Regional Haze State Implementation Plan (SIP) for the Second Implementation Period to U.S. EPA, The Ohio Manufacturers' Association (OMA) is hereby providing Ohio EPA with written comments to Ohio Regional Haze SIP for the Second Implementation Period.

The OMA is dedicated to protecting and growing manufacturing in Ohio. The OMA represents over 1,300 manufacturers in every industry throughout Ohio. For more than 100 years, the OMA has supported reasonable, necessary and transparent environmental regulations that promote the health and well-being of Ohio's citizens. The OMA appreciates the opportunity to comment on Ohio EPA's Regional Haze SIP for the Second Implementation Period.

The OMA supports Ohio's Regional Haze SIP for the Second Implementation Period, and Ohio EPA's stated intention to request that U.S. EPA review and approve Ohio's long-term strategy and the other elements of the SIP.

The OMA would like to thank Ohio EPA for the opportunity to comment and to participate in this public notice and comment process. We look forward to working with Ohio EPA as these comments are taken under consideration.

Sincerely,

Rob Brundrett

Director, Public Policy Services

Robert D. Broket

cc: Julianne Kurdila, Committee Chair Christine Rideout Schirra, Esq.